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News from Facilities Services  
 
SEAFORD RISE PRIMARY SCHOOL SECURITY LIGHTING 

Following safety concerns at Seaford Rise Primary School, Facilities Services replaced a series of light poles with 

a new external lighting plan, which was developed in consultation with the school.  

The pole replacement works involved the removal of the 

existing foundations with emphasis on not disturbing the 

surrounding areas.  Installation of new footings and re cabling 

was required in the main school carpark and new multi head 

spigots and poles.  The new installation featured energy 

efficient LED and lighting provided to areas around the school 

to provide safe access and egress for staff and students over 

varying environmental surfaces and elevations. 

Trinamic Consultants were engaged for the Design component and Adelaide Cabling Services were successful in 

tendering the electrical works. In the design process, several night site visits were undertaken to verify levels of 

required lighting and eliminate black spots. Keeping the remaining external school lighting operational while the 

project was carried out meant the works needed to be planned out meticulously to reduce any inconvenience to 

the site.  

 
Noted and special thanks to school staff, Asset Support Centre and Facility Manager, Giulio Pellegrini. 
 
 

           

 




